
1st Semi-Annual 

Workshop  
 

Saturday June 17th 

10am – 3pm 

Bring a dish to share for the potluck lunch!  

Bring your recipe if you are willing to share it.  

  

We will have available the coffee, tea, creamer 
and sweetener and bottled water along with   

the plates, napkins, cups and silverware. There  
is a refrigerator, microwave and stove available.  

  

Please feel free to bring a friend or two.  

Everyone is welcome.  

  

Don't forget to bring your stitching project 
with you to work on.  

  

There will be three classes/demos held during the workshop:  

• Morning Demo—walker/wheelchair totes  

• Afternoon Demo—basic quilting techniques  

• Afternoon class- what stitching would you like to learn?  
  

Please register for the workshop— this will let us 

know how many to expect and set tables up for!  

Multiple door prizes   

Bring cash for the Raffle tickets! Small bills appreciated!  

Registration can be by email, phone or at a meeting.  


